Mark and Jane Renaud Background Information

Mark & Jane Renaud have called Tecumseh home for over 30 years and have always
expressed their gratitude in having the opportunity to raise their three children here —
Remy, Mickey and Penny.

For 32 years, Mark has worked for the Canada Border Service Agency as a Senior
Officer — Trade Compliance, while Jane is the proud owner of a vintage clothing and
jewellery shop located in the City Market on Walker Road in Windsor.

Mark grew up playing minor hockey - playing Junior “A” hockey for both the Windsor
Spitfires and the Niagara Falls Flyers as well as playing professionally in the NHL for six
years, most notably with the Hartford Whalers and Buffalo Sabres.

Their children undoubtedly followed in his footsteps. Sons Remy and Mickey started to
learn the game at Tecumseh Arena from the time it was built in 1995 - they literally grew
up there. Both also played travel hockey for Tecumseh while Mark coached. Their
daughter Penny took to the ice at the arena to learn how to skate, and Mark continues
to regularly play hockey there.

From Day 1 Tecumseh Arena has been a mainstay for the Renaud family and, in the
lobby, a beautiful plague of their son, Mickey, who passed away in 2008 is proudly
hung.



